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drawn up and various matters relating to the Society's welfare
were discussed. A recommendation was made that Mr. John D.
Evans, of Trenton, a past President of the Society and a most
tiseful adherent for many years, should be elected a Life Member.
This was subsequently donc at the general meeting. It was
decided that the next annual meeting be held at Macdonald
College, Que. The President proposed that information regard-
ing the principal collections of insects in Canada, both public and
private, sbould be procured and published in the Canadian
Entomologist from time to time.

In the afternoon the members met in the Entomological
Lecture Room in the Biological Building, and the proceedings
commenced with the presentation of the reports of the Council
and the various officers and branches of the Society, followed by
the reading of papers and the election of officers, a list of whom is
given below.

The open meeting was held on Thursday evening in the audi-
torium of the Massey Hall, and the Society was particularly fortu-
nate in having, as lecturer for the occasion, Dr. L. 0. Howard, Chief
of the Bureau of Entomology, U. S. Department of Agriculture.
The subject of the lecture, "The Carniage of Diseases by Insects,"
is one with whicb Dr. Howard bas been closely identified for many
years, and was greatly enjoyed by the large audience, among which,
besides the members of the Society, were many members of the
staff and students of the College and of tbe Macdonald Institute.
The lecture was copi., tly illustrated by many fine lantern slîdes.

The Society was welcomed to the College by Prof. Zavitz in
the absence of President Creelman, and at the close of the lecture
a hearty vote of thanks, proposed by Dr. Hewitt and seconded by
Prof. Lochhead, was tendered to Dr. Howard for his interesting
and instructive address, and for bis kindness in coming se, far to
attend the meeting.

After the lecture tbe members were entertained at a smoker
given in the students' parlour, Main Building, a students' vocal
quartette contributing much to the enjoyment of tbose present.
Mr. Eric Hearle, a graduate of tbe College, who recently returned
from active service in France, gave an interesting account of the
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